

D21 Western Conference Report Cornelia Gould, Western Conference D21 Board Member July 2021



D21 STaC's are back!

The Western Conference Board met recently and decided to re-start our STaC (Sectional Tournaments at Clubs) games beginning in August. STaC games are face-to-face games held at bridge clubs and provide the opportunity for players to earn silver points. Players at each club compete not only against other players at their own club, but also against all the other club players (from Districts 17 and 22, as well as 21) who play in that event. So there is the opportunity to earn big points. Generally, the day after each STaC game, you can find out how you did overall against all club players by going to "acbl.org"; then click on "Tournaments", then click on "STaCs Schedule and Results".

STaC games will be held from August 16-22, 2021. There will be another STaC week December 6-12, 2021. Please encourage your club manager to sign up to participate. Click <u>HERE</u> for the flyer for details.

Let me know if you have questions.

Cornelia Gould, Western Conference D 21 Board Member (cornelia.gould@gmail.com)